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Britannia Community Primary School     

 28th January - Spring Term  

Important contacts: 

Headteacher  

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sc

h.uk 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Reception   -   Freddie 

Year 1          -   Will 

Year 2          -   Beth 

Year 3          -   Molly B 

Year 4          -   All of Year 4  

Year 5          -   Austin 

Year 6          -   Sophie 

 

Well done to Year 1 who were who are attendance winners yet again this week! They have now built up a 

spending pot of £20 for their class since Christmas.  

     Reception - 89.3% 

     Year 1  - 99% 

     Year 2  - 97.3% 

     Year 3  - 95.2% 

     Year 4  - 98.4% 

     Year 5  - 94.2% 

     Year 6  - 97.9% 

Whole School attendance figure – 95.9% 

(LCC target attendance is 97%) 

 

mailto:head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

Dates for The Diary 

2nd, 3rd & 4th February  - Year 1 Bikeability 

7th-13th February   -   Children’s Mental Health Week 

11th February    -            Children to come to school in colours of the rainbow for a donation. 

14th-21st February  - Half Term Holiday 

22nd February   - School re-opens 

24th February   - Year 2 trip to Adrenaline 

28th February   - Reception Vision Screening 

1st March   - Secondary School Offers 

Reminders 

A reminder that doors open at 8.45 a.m. and registration is at 8.55 a.m.  Any children arriving after this time 

will be marked as late. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Place2Be are promoting ‘Growing Together’ as part of the children’s mental health week. On the 11th 

February, the school will be having a ‘Dress to Express’ day on Friday 11th February. Children will be 

encouraged to wear colours of the rainbow to express their individuality. Parents are asked to make a 

voluntary donation towards the creation of our sensory garden and nurture space on this day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all parents who took the time to complete the Ofsted 

questionnaire and to speak with the inspector. Once the report has been 

finalised, we will send a copy out to parents. 

 

 

 


